
Brodie Gorder Memorial Scholarship 

 

 

The Brodie Gorder Memorial is given in memory of our son Brodie Gorder.  Brodie was a farm 

kid, a 4-Her, and a wrestler.  Each year we will set aside money from the Brodie Gorder 

Memorial Wrestling Tournament to be given to deserving chosen applicants. This scholarship is 

available to any deserving graduating high school or college student with a history of being 

diversified (a good student that makes a commitment to athletics, 4-H, music, volunteerism or 

any combination). The scholarship will be paid to the school of your choice in the fall semester.  

 

 

Applicants Full Name__________________________________________ Age _____________ 

 

Applicants Address_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Parents or Guardians Name_______________________________________________________ 

 

High School/College attending and anticipated graduation date___________________________ 

 

What College will you be attending? ________________________________________________ 

 

What is your cumulative grade point average? ________________________________________ 

 

Volunteer activities______________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

School Activities________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Non-School 

Activities______________________________________________________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Attach the following items to this application: 

*High school transcript (and/or college if applicable) 

*2 Letters of Recommendation  

*Brief statement about yourself including your plans for the future, a moment in your life you 

are most proud of, and why you deserve this scholarship. 

Mail to: 

 Brodie Gorder Memorial  

11685 County Road 350 

 Sidney, MT 59270.   

Or 

Attach all forms and email to: gorder@midrivers.com Please return application by May 1st . 

Applicants must have a GPA of 2.0 or higher.   You may attach additional information/pages as 

needed to answer questions. 

 

mailto:gorder@midrivers.com

